
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Friday February 8thh, 2019 we will be celebrating Carnaval at Michaëlle Jean.  We will be 

having a day of Winter Carnaval activities similar to those celebrated in Quebec during 

Carnaval.  Our students will have the opportunity to participate in a wide variety of 

activities as a whole school community, we would also like to invite parents (with their 

volunteer forms completed) to come out and volunteer for the day, (help out with some of 

the activities and see our Carnaval.) 

Indoor Activites including - Pancake Breakfast, Carnaval Arts and Crafts, Carnaval Bingo 

Outdoor Activities including -, Curling, Snow soccer, Snow Painting 

During Carnaval we be having a pancake breakfast.  We will be serving pancakes here at 

school to the students. 

If possible please send in a donation of some of the following items, according to the 

schedule below, by Monday, February 4th 

If your child is in:  

Grade 1 – Pancake Mix – the just add water type.  Product must be nut free. 

Grade 2 or 4 – Maple syrup or butter.  

Grade 3 or 5 – Paper plates, plastic forks and knives. 

Please make sure that your child is dressed for a day of outdoor and indoor fun!  

 

Thank you  

The Staff of Michaëlle Jean 

 


